
 

ATTENTION: RULES FOR CAMPUS VISITS 

 

Per current guidelines released by CDC, CMS and/or state officials, we 

are restricting all visits to our campuses through the end of March.   

Immediate family members and primary caregivers may visit a resident 

if their loved one is receiving end of life care and if they have passed the 

screening process.  Visiting hours for these visits are from 8am to 6pm. 

Those who are visiting a loved one receiving end of life care must abide by 

the following precautionary measures: 

o Visitors will be screened by a member of the campus team 

o Visitors will be escorted directly to the resident’s room 

o Visitors are not to visit any other areas of the campus 

Any visitor who is allowed into our campus must monitor themselves for 

signs or symptoms for 14 days. If they begin to experience signs or 

symptoms within 14 days, the visitor must contact the campus that they 

visited and report their symptoms.  

To learn more about our response to COVID-19, visit 

https://www.trilogyhs.com/covid-19  
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